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December 7, 2021

Mr. Steven J. Tambini, P.E.
Executive Director

Delaware River Basin Commission
P.O. Box 7360

West Trenton, NJ 08628-0360

Dear Mr. Tambini,

I want to offer my heartfelt congratulations to the Delaware River Basin Commission on
60 years of pro-active conservation in one of our region’s essential watersheds. Since President
Kennedy first signed this interstate compact into law in 1961, the Commission has been a vital
environmental resource to our state.

Over the last six decades, the Delaware River Basin Commission has brought stability to
the region’s water management. From conservation initiatives, to water quality protection, to
flood management, the Commission has played an integral role in safeguarding a water supply
millions of New Yorkers rely on. The Commission’s stewardship of the Basin during a turbulent
time for our global climate is commendable.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, [ wish you continued success in your mission and thank
you for your future service to our state and nation.

Si?rely,

Kathyflochyl
Gov
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